

<u>Please see the NEW DATE for 8th GRADE PARENT NIGHT which has</u> <u>been rescheduled for Thursday, January 26th at 6:30 PM</u>

January 25, 2023

Dear 8th Grade Families:

We would like to be among the first to welcome the *Class of 2027* to Highland High School! You and your child are invited to meet with Administration and School Counselors for 8th Grade Parent Night on Thursday, January 26, 2023, from 6:30 to 7:30 PM in the HHS Commons. Doors will open at 6:00 PM.

The purpose of *Parent Nigh*t is to assist families with academic planning, offer building tours, and answer questions about the transition to high school. School Counselors will visit HMS and work with St. Paul students in late January and early February to share a similar presentation with 8th graders. **Please see the Class of 2027 Planning**Resources for information and links on *Academic Planning, Course Levels, CTE Pathways, FAQs, Health Requirements, and the* 8th Grade Parent Presentation.

Educationally Yours,

Dr. Chris Becker Mr. Caleb Houchins Ms. Amy Boscolo

Principal Associate Principal Assistant Principal/Athletic Director